
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    April 22, 2013     

 

RE:  1801 N. Roosevelt Blvd-Palm Ave Causeway  

          (permit application # 6348 ) 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application was received for the removal of one sea grape tree and the relocation of one 

sea grape tree.  A site inspection was done on April 14 , 2013 and documented the following: 

 

Tree Species:  Sea Grape ( Coccoloba uvifera)                         

                         

 
 

NOTE:  Coconut palm also being removed, permit #6349.  Trees need to be removed and 

relocated because bulb out is being removed and marina dumpster is being relocated.    

1.  Sea Grape being removed:   Diameter:  multi-trunk =19” total dbh  

Location:  70%    

Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  

Condition:  70%    

Total Average Value = 80 %   

Note:  Not a good candidate for relocation.  Removal of tree recommended.   



                        

                                

               
 

Value x Diameter =  15 replacement caliper (dbh) inches 

 



2.  Sea Grape being relocated:   Diameter:  19”  

                            

 
 

  

Recommendations:  Recommend approval of the removal of (1) sea grape tree with 

replacement of 15 caliper inches and the relocation of (1) sea grape tree within the area. 

The relocated sea grape must be observed for one year to ensure survivability. 

 

Note:  The dockmaster building on the otherside of  the Palm Ave causeway is to be 

redeveloped.  Part of the redevelopment includes a landscape plan which will incorporate some 

of the required replacement inches.      

 
  










